
Disclaimer: Eating Disorder Recovery Coach - Not a Medical Professional

Thank you for visiting myedrc.com and considering my services. It's essential to
understand the role that I play in your journey towards eating disorder recovery. Please
read and acknowledge the following disclaimer:

​ Eating Disorder Recovery Coach: Satya Larrea is a Certified Eating Disorder
Recovery Coach. As a coach, I am dedicated to offering support, guidance, and
tools to individuals recovering from an eating disorder. My role is to provide
emotional and practical guidance in your recovery journey.

​ Not a Medical Professional: It's crucial to note that I’m not a medical
professional, therapist, or licensed clinician. I do not possess the qualifications or
licensing required to diagnose, treat, or prescribe medical or psychological
interventions for eating disorders or other mental health conditions.

​ Supplemental Support: My services are intended to supplement, not replace,
professional medical and mental health care. If you are struggling with an eating
disorder or any mental health issue, it is strongly recommended that you seek
assistance from qualified healthcare professionals, including doctors, therapists,
and registered dietitians.

​ Consultation with Healthcare Providers: I encourage all clients to consult with
medical and mental health professionals as well as registered dietitians for a
thorough evaluation, diagnosis, and treatment plan tailored to their specific
needs.

​ Confidentiality: I respect your privacy and adhere to strict confidentiality
standards. However, please be aware that my services may not be protected by
the same legal protections as healthcare professionals. Please discuss any
concerns related to confidentiality during our initial consultation.

​ Assumption of Risk: Engaging my services is at your own risk. Satya Larrea,
CEDRC is not liable for any outcomes, results, or consequences associated with
your eating disorder recovery.

By using my website and my services, you acknowledge and accept the terms of this
disclaimer. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me
for further clarification.

Remember that recovery from eating disorders is a complex process that requires a
comprehensive and individualized approach. I am here to support you on your path to
recovery, but your overall well-being should always be the primary concern. If you have



any immediate concerns about your health or safety, please seek immediate medical
attention or contact emergency services.


